To: Kentucky Housing Association Members

From: Lucy Embry, Resolution Chair

Re: Resolutions for Deceased, Retired or Meritorious Service

As resolution Chair of the Kentucky Housing Association, I am requesting your assistance in providing information on any Executive Director, Commissioner or person that has provided Meritorious service to KHA that we should recognize at our annual meeting in September.

Those to be recognized should meet the resolution criteria. All information and the form to be submitted is located on the KHA website. Please mail, fax or email this information to me no later than September 8, 2015. The KHA Board will approve/disapprove these requests.

Thank you in advance for your help. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me at 606-365-7875 or email at stanha@mis.net.

Lucy Embry, KHA Resolution Chair

Stanford Housing Authority

Phone: 606-365-7874 Fax: 606-365-1712